
MERLOT
 NAPA VALLEY 

Aromas of black plum, 
cherry, and a hint of black 
licorice with roasted coffee 
and milk chocolate flavors 
as well as clove and vanilla 
bean on the finish.

100% Merlot

Michael Pozzan Winery - Oakville, CA 
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cherry, and a hint of black 
licorice with roasted coffee 
and milk chocolate flavors 
as well as clove and vanilla 
bean on the finish.

100% Merlot

Michael Pozzan Winery - Oakville, CA 

MERLOT
NAPA VALLEY 

Aromas of black plum, 
cherry, and a hint of black 
licorice with roasted coffee 
and milk chocolate flavors 
as well as clove and vanilla 
bean on the finish.

100% Merlot

Michael Pozzan Winery - Oakville, CA 

MERLOT
NAPA VALLEY 

Aromas of black plum, 
cherry, and a hint of black 
licorice with roasted coffee 
and milk chocolate flavors 
as well as clove and vanilla 
bean on the finish.

100% Merlot

Michael Pozzan Winery - Oakville, CA 

MERLOT
NAPA VALLEY 

Aromas of black plum, 
cherry, and a hint of black 
licorice with roasted coffee 
and milk chocolate flavors 
as well as clove and vanilla 
bean on the finish.

100% Merlot
Michael Pozzan Winery - Oakville, CA 

MERLOT
NAPA VALLEY 

Aromas of black plum, 
cherry, and a hint of black 
licorice with roasted coffee 
and milk chocolate flavors 
as well as clove and vanilla 
bean on the finish.

100% Merlot

Michael Pozzan Winery - Oakville, CA 

MERLOT
NAPA VALLEY 

Aromas of black plum, 
cherry, and a hint of black 
licorice with roasted coffee 
and milk chocolate flavors 
as well as clove and vanilla 
bean on the finish.

100% Merlot
Michael Pozzan Winery - Oakville, CA 

MERLOT
NAPA VALLEY 

Aromas of black plum, 
cherry, and a hint of black 
licorice with roasted coffee 
and milk chocolate flavors 
as well as clove and vanilla 
bean on the finish.

100% Merlot
Michael Pozzan Winery - Oakville, CA 

MERLOT
NAPA VALLEY 

Aromas of black plum, 
cherry, and a hint of black 
licorice with roasted coffee 
and milk chocolate flavors 
as well as clove and vanilla 
bean on the finish.

100% Merlot
Michael Pozzan Winery - Oakville, CA 


